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“Where Business is the Heart of the Community”







Using the “Experience Cloverdale” marketing umbrella, we 
actively promote Cloverdale as a great place to live, play 
and work. During the Covid-19 Pandemic, we have provided  
masking posters to any interested business and have  
responded to questions and concerns from residents,  
businesses and potential visitors to Cloverdale.

We provide information about how to safely re-open and 
mitigate health concerns for employees and customers. 
Since the start of Shelter in Place, we have produced over 
30 videos highlighting local businesses and encourage  
Cloverdale residents to support local businesses.

Daily, we post on our “experiencecloverdale” Instagram 
page and our Cloverdale Chamber Facebook page,  
focusing on Cloverdale’s people, businesses, local beauty  
and, hopefully soon, events.  We monitor local business posts 
and share and promote them via additional social media 
platforms, like Nextdoor, Community of Cloverdale and  
Cloverdale Homepage Facebook groups. We keep our  
Cloverdalechamber.com website updated and allow  
community members to post a promotional photo or poster 
on the “Events” page.

Working on a “Light” version of the Cloverdale Car & Motor-
cycle Show, Saturday, Sept. 12, we are continually monitoring  
county pandemic conditions while keeping community  
safety in mind.  

Whether you are a sole owner/proprietor, non-profit  
organization or a larger business, we encourage you to join 
our chamber. Reach us at neena@cloverdalechamber.com 
or call 707-894-4470.







Cloverdale Cares
A Guide to Local Service Clubs & Non-Profit Organizations




